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February 26, 2014

Re: request for Reconsideration : Ballot Measure - Voter Approval for Waterfront Height Increases

Chair Betty Packard & Members of the Ballot Simplification Committee

Dear Chairman Packard and Committee Members:
 
I support substitution of "waterfront" for Port property as suggested by Jon Golinger in his letter to you
 earlier today.  "Port property" is a verbal disguise which will
only mislead San Francisco voters.
 
Two documents on my desk include the Report on the Special Area Plan for the San Francisco
 Waterfront (BCDC San Francisco Waterfront Advisory
Committee, December 1974) and Northeastern Waterfront Survey Technical Report, July 1979. 
 (Emphasis added.)  I have participated in the generation of the Special Area Plan and other plans since
 1974.
 
Thank you for your important work on the Approved Digest.
 
Rebecca Evans
Proponent of the Waterfront Height Limit Increase ballot measure
Former Chair of the Rincon - South Beach Advisory Committee (under the San Francisco Redevelopment
 Agency)
& various other civic hats over the past 40 years.
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